Weekly Newsletter Monday 18th September



Together we build understanding

Meet The Teacher Tuesday 26th September

Each teacher will run each event twice: Tuesday 26th 3.45pm & at 5.30pm We are no longer holding the event on Wednesday 27th as there was a diary clash! Apologies!

Please endeavour for at least one parent to attend. Sessions will last around 20-30 minutes.

Education is a partnership between home and school and we really value your support at such events.

The purpose of the event:

- Share key dates
- Expectations for year groups
- Curriculum highlights
- Home Learning
- TTRS, Spelling Frame Apps



PE Kit

It is important children's PE kit follows our uniform policy. Branded shorts, leggings and t-shirts are not allowed. Children in KS2 need plain leggings or joggers for outside PE as the weather gets colder. Trainers rather than pumps, these can be any colour and come in for the day. We encourage children to keep kit in school all week and take it home for washes.

Earrings need to be removed or taped. Thank you for your support.

Book Bags

Please can we ask that children have only ONE keyring on their book bag. Many thanks.

School Payments

Payments for dinners or out of school club should be made in advance or on a weekly basis. Reminders are sent weekly to those in arrears. Thank you.

Dates for your diary

Wednesday 20th - Fri 22nd September W/B 25th September Tues 26th September 3.45 & 5.30pm Thursday 28th September Monday 2nd October @ 5.30pm

W/B 9th October Thursday 12th October Friday 13th October

- Year 6 Residential to Robin Wood
- Book Fair in School
- Meet The Teacher Events
- Year 5 Camp on the field
 PTA ~ Annual General Meeting
 Everyone Welcome
- Multi Faith Week, more info to follow
- Flu vaccinations
- School Photographer in school (individual photos and siblings).



Y6 Robin Wood

This week Y6 are off to Robin Wood in Todmordan. They will be spending three days and two nights at an adventure centre. This trip will support the children to develop their independence, resilience and team building skills.

These skills are just as important as the curriculum subjects and part of our wider curriculum offer at Unsworth.

They will make memories to last a lifetime! Huge thanks to the staff that are giving up time with their own families to make this trip possible!

Well done to these superstars!

They were all chosen for a values Certificate this week.

Daisy, Albert, Matthew, Brandon, Freddie, James W, Noah, Ivy, Brooklyn, Bobby, Jack, Samantha, Rose, Seren, Izzy



Water bottles

Please make sure that water bottles just contain water and not juice. Thank you.

Book Fair W/B 25th September

The book fair will be visiting school and set up in the school hall. Everyone is welcome!

Always on the 'Green Star' in class!

This week's class winners were:

They enjoyed 10 minutes extra play! Well done to all our children that have followed the rules all week and remained on the green star!



Security Threat

Thank you or your support this week. The staff team on site were truly amazing and worked together to ensure children were safe and happy.

Year 5

We really do appreciate so many parents that took the time to pass on a little thank you or appreciative message.

All our school policies and procedures are in place to ensure children are safe in school each and every day.

Communication around such incidents is always tricky to find a balance but our parents were overwhelmingly supportive. So THANK YOU!